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IN REPLY REFER TO: 
RE 04-118 

/4.Z-/- ;;:::?..y' 

VIA FACSIMILE 587-3827 
AND U.S. MAIL 

Mr. Anthony J. H. Ching 
Executive Director 
State Land Use Commission 
P.O. Box 2359 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96804-2359 

Dear Mr. Ching: 

Subject: LUC Docket No. SP87-362 Department of Environmental Services 

This constitutes the sixth monthly status report requested in your May 13, 2004, letter. With the 
exceptions noted below, our responses to specific items remain the same. 

The "Interim Report on Landfill Siting" and the "Interim Draft report on Socio-Economic Impact 
Assessment of a New Municipal Solid Waste Sanitary Landfill," were submitted to City Council 
on November 3, 2004. The reports reflect work done before September 22, 2004. 

The City Council Committee on Public Works and Economic Development selected the 
Alternative Disposal Technology Park (TMK 9-1-26:33, 34 and 35) as the new landfill site. The 
resolution will be placed on the December 1, 2004 Council meeting agenda for action. 

Please contact Wilma Namumnart of the Refuse Division at 692-5378 if you have questions. 

Sincerely, 

~<?..:1.~ns_ 
FRANK J. DOYLE, P.E. 
Director 

cc: City Council 
Brian Takeda, RM Towill 

November 30, 2004 
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